
  

    

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Members,  

  I hope this finds you all having had many days riding on our trails and hopefully in other Counties and 
areas in and outside of Wisconsin!  What a fabulous year we have been fortunate to have this season thus 
far!  Though it appears as though we may have come to an end here in Southern Wisconsin, there is MUCH 
snow to enjoy in the great NORTHWOODS! 

NOTE: 

Blue Mound State Park Master Plan Revision. – **PLEASE PARTICIPATE IN SURVEY  AND LET THEM 

KNOW YOU SUPPORT SNOWMOBILING IN THE MASTER PLAN 

IMPORTANT - You may Copy and Paste the below link to participate in the survey 

Comment through the survey will be accepted through March 26, 2019 

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/a44b9cf3153842f287857cd98864cb16?fbclid=IwAR10R3fhIQ3tF7EvgNOUd8YWViaX3Juim__HF

GPlbSpaSUR2DVy_GCQUEVQ 

WE WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND A SINCERE THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR MEMBERS, VOLUNTEERS, AND 
LADNOWNERS WHO HELPED IN THE MANY VARIOUS WAYS THIS SEASON THUS FAR, TO PUT IN & MAINTAIN 
OUR GREAT TRAIL SYSTEM HERE IN THE BARABOO AREA.  IT TAKES A SMALL ARMY OF VOLUNTEERS TO 
KEEP ALL OF THE WHEELS TURNING TO MAKE THIS ALL POSSIBLE!   

OUR WORK IS NOT COMPLETED, SO PLEASE CONTINUE TO OFFER YOUR TIME AND TALENTS AS MUCH AS 
YOU CAN.  WE HAVE REPAIRS TO DO AND EVENTUALLY  TRAIL TO COME OUT BEFORE THE SEASON  IS OVER 
FOR THIS YEAR.  WE WILL SHARE THESE OPPORTUNITIES ONCE DATES AND TIMES HAVE BEEN SCHEDULED. 

 

 March Newsletter 

Next Club Meeting:  

 * Wednesday, March 13, 2019@ 7:00 pm         Location: Pizza Ranch 

Upcoming meeting dates and locations: 
 

✓ Wednesday, April 10, 2019-  LocationTBD 
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Blue Mound State Park Master Plan Revision:  

The AWSC would like to get 300-400 Snowmobilers and supporters attending the public meeting from 5-7:30 p.m., March 12, at the 

Mount Horeb Middle School 

IMPORTANT - You may Copy and Paste the below link to participate in the survey 

Comment through the survey will be accepted through March 26, 2019 

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/a44b9cf3153842f287857cd98864cb16?fbclid=IwAR10R3fhIQ3tF7EvgNOUd8YWViaX3Juim__

HFGPlbSpaSUR2DVy_GCQUEVQ 

RE:         BLUE MOUNDS STATE PARK MASTER PLAN –  
  
The DNR has announced they are initiating the planning process for the Blue Mound State Park 
Master Plan Revision. It will begin with scoping process that will ask what needs to be considered in 
the new Plan. The result of this process will be a master plan that replaces the existing 1984 master 
plan.    
 
The public can learn more and engage in the planning process by attending the public meeting from 
5-7:30 p.m., March 12, at the Mount Horeb Middle School Cafeteria, 900 E Garfield Street; Mount 
Horeb. The Department staff will provide a brief presentation at 5:15 p.m. followed by small group 
discussions to share perspectives and identify topics to be considered during the planning process. 
   
This survey provides an opportunity to support a snowmobile connector trail from the Military Ridge 
State Trail to the regional trail network on private lands north of the park. Snowmobiles currently use 
the Mound Park Road right-of-way for this connection and we are asking for a safer, more enjoyable 
trail through the Park. 

FROM: DAVE NEWMAN & SAM LANDES 
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